
24/11/2016 

MRS Bianca Hussey 
28 / 73 Evans ST 
Freshwater NSW 2096 

RE: Mod2016/0293 - 80 Evans Street FRESHWATER NSW 2096

I would like to put a strong complaint to the council about the proposal of Ganellan to extend 
their working hours to 8 pm weekdays and till 3 pm on Saturdays.

For the past 6 months we have endured the massive amounts of dust that covers 
EVERYTHING , not to mention jack hammering everyday from 730am - 530pm 6 days a week. 

We can not open any doors or windows as the amount of construction dust covers all the 
furniture and our possessions. We have not seen ANY action on their behalf to combat the 
massive amounts of dust we have to put up with.....very minimal hosing, which is entirely 
inadaquate. 

The only reprieve we have is when they stop work at an evening and on Sundays. If they were 
to extend those hours , it would be unbearable to live here. To even suggest that it may be an 
option to extend their working hours is an absolute joke. 

It seems like they have already gotten away with this change as on a few occasions they have 
not finished till 8 pm. 

We have a life to live here....and our daughter needs to sleep!!

Bianca Hussey 

Sent: 24/11/2016 2:49:00 PM
Subject: Online Submission


